
 

 

 

Friday 9th February 2018 

Deputy Headship 

 

Dear prospective candidate, 

Thank you very much for taking the time to look at our application pack. As a school we are very 

lucky to have a wonderful community supporting us as we strive for excellence for the children in 

our care.  

Hopefully, you will be able to see this for yourself through our website and by visiting us at school. I 

hope you give serious consideration to applying for the Deputy Headship here, as I feel it is an 

excellent opportunity to continue to support us in our continued growth. 

Some of our children were asked what they would like in a Deputy Head Teacher and this is what 

they replied: 

“Respects every single pupil in school.” 

“A person you can trust in times of difficulty.” 

“A person who strives for the best.” 

“Someone who believes in others.” 

If you feel that you could make a positive impact on our children and school community, then we 

look forward to you applying.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr V Turner 

(Head teacher) 
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